
Simon Langton Girls’ Grammar School 

Open Sessions for October 2019 

OPEN MORNINGS 

Monday 14th, Tuesday 15th, Wednesday 16th  

and Thursday 17th October 2019 

Open Mornings start at 9.30 am and follow a planned programme until 
approx. 11.00 am. Parents/Guardians are invited to attend with their 

daughters. Students should not attend unaccompanied. 
Please book an ‘Open Morning’ place via our website. 

 

OPEN EVENING 

Thursday 17th October 2019 – 6.00 pm - 8.30 pm 

There will be two presentations during the evening at 6.00 pm and  
7.15 pm.  Parents are invited to time their visit to coincide with one of 

these sessions. Tours of the school will be available throughout the evening.  
No booking for Open Evening is required. 

 

Free Parking for Open Evening is available at the Park and Ride, New Dover Road. 

This has been pre-arranged with Canterbury City Council. 


